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Subject: RE: Hambledon View
From: Younas, Mchammed (Mohammed.Younas@uupic.co.uk)
To: frank_unsworth@yahoo.co.uk;

Date: Wednesday, 15 March 2017, 15:43

Frank, 9

Thank you for the amended plan.
I'will have no objection to the proposed development provided Part H4 of building Regulation is satisfied.

Redundant drains/sewer running under the development would require either grubbing out or filling with
concrete.

No formal building over agreement is required in this instance.

Regards

Mohammed Younas

Developer services Inspector
Developer Services & Planning
United Utilities

T: 01925 537537 (internal 37537)
M: 47795 268306 (mobex 58953)

unitedutilities.com

From: Frank Unsworth [mailto:frank_unsworth@yahoo.co.uk]
Sent: 11 March 2017 21:14

To: Younas, Mochammed <Mohammed. Y ounas@uuplc.co.uk>
Subject: Re: Hambledon View

Thank you Mohammad,

1 will amend the position of plot 3 and send You a revised plan the camera survey will also be
ready on Monday for you.

Thanks for your help Mohammad.

hitps://mg.mail.yahoo.com/neo/launch?.rand=aiin4e98gqj9t 21/03/2017



